

PURE LAND LEARNING COLLEGE ASSOCIATION INC.

MULTI-FAITH MULTICULTURAL CENTRE

EVERYONE MATTERS - TOOWOOMBA, A MODEL CITY OF PEACE & HARMONY



May 2017, Issue 64

ANZAC Day Service

ANZAC Day is our national day of remembrance. On 25 April 2017, Toowoomba residents came out in full force to attend the ANZAC Day Service to commemorate the service and sacrifice of all Australian who have served with distinction and honour.







An update from The Goodwill Committee of Toowoomba (GWC)

GWC had our first community tea gathering on 29 March 2017. The Committee plans to organize quarterly gatherings to affirm our commitment to peace and harmony, and to strengthen community inclusiveness. Speakers included Inspector Steve Angus and Mark Cecil, who is the new Chair of GWC. The next tea gathering is on 28 June.GWC has also recently expanded and the Women Committee is now a subbranch of GWC. The first women event will be held at Darling Heights State School on 21 May. Please see the attached flyer for more information.





Thank You Breakfast

A thank you breakfast was organized for the As part of our community outreach, we are extremely UNESCO Ambassadors Working Committee recently. Everyone at the breakfast acknowledged that making Toowoomba a model city of peace and vital that we continue to work together.



Community Outreach

delighted to be invited to The Abbey Church at Moreton Bay to exchange stories about what we do here in Toowoomba. We look forward to future harmony is a continuous journey, and therefore it is collaboration with Father George, Sister Veronica, and Dr. Peter Hoppe on promoting interfaith projects.



Check out more photos on immo. Too woomba - For upcoming activities and programs, please visit www.interfaith-harmony.org - call us at +617 4659 8054, or email us mfmcc.pllc@gmail.com